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Christmas success 
As the new term starts, we wanted to begin with a HUGE thank you 
to everyone for helping to make Hursthead’s Festive Fridays such a 
success. Along with the raffle and other events in the autumn term, 
we have raised over £3,950 for our children!  
 

Next meeting – Tuesday 11th January 
Everyone is welcome to attend the next PSA meeting which will be 
held on Tuesday 11th January at 8pm (Zoom login details will be 
circulated on Monday). Come and find out what is planned for our 
school community this term. If you have any fundraising ideas that 
you’d like to share, you can attend the meeting, speak to your Class 
Rep or a Committee member or email hurstheadinfantpsa@gmail.com. 
 

Support your school community 
In July, a number of Committee members will be leaving the school or 
stepping back due to other commitments, including the Chair and 
Secretary. New members will be needed to continue to support 
Hursthead and its community and organise fundraising events. If you 
would like more information or to get involved, please get in touch.  
 

Bag2school collection – Friday 21st January 
Bag2School is a free scheme that raises money through textile 
recycling – the heavier the better as we are paid by weight! If you are 
having a clear out, please bag up your items for reuse (any bag will do) 
and hang onto them for a couple more weeks. See page 2 for which 
items can be included. Drop off details will be available soon. 
 
Thank you to everyone for your invaluable support. Here’s to many 
more fun events and activities this term!  
 
Harriet (Chair) and the PSA Committee  
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COLLECTION 
 

WE COLLECT GOOD QUALITY 
ITEMS FOR RE-USE*: 

 
• Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing 
• Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 
• Handbags 
• Hats 
• Bags 
• Scarves and ties 
• Jewellery 
• Lingerie 
• Socks 
• Belts 
• Household linen 
• Household curtains 
• Household towels 
• Bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers) 

 
* We reserve the right to refuse any unsuitable items 
 

We DO NOT accept: 
• Duvets and blankets 
• Pillows and cushions 
• Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and toilet mats) 
• Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 
• School uniforms with and without logo 
• Corporate clothing and workwear 
• Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 
• Soft toys 


